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Dear Chair and Committee Members,  

I strongly support HB3247 due to our state's increasing demand for reliable 

electricity. More data centers are being built, one not too far from me. They will utilize 

a significant amount of electricity. Wind and Solar alone will not adequately sustain 

the hunger for power within the grid. Hydroelectric dams are a clean, renewable, and 

sustainable resource. These dams that our population depend on are also reliable. 

We need these dams to power our laundromats, lights, computers, microwaves, hair 

dryers, stores, refrigeration, and even the Capitol Building. The list of electrical needs 

goes on, and continues to grow. Please vote yes on this bill. Thank your for your time 

and attention.  

Sincerely, 

Deborah Knapp   


